
Gary Kent, Chief Administrative Officer 
Region of Peel 

Dear Mr. Kent: 

On behalf of the American Public Works Association (APWA) Board of Directors, I want to thank 
you for your support of Kealy Dedman, serving APWA through a volunteer leadership position on 
the Leadership and Management Committee for the two-year term of August 2023-August 2025.  

APWA committees are critical in providing quality services for our members. Through our 
volunteer leadership, APWA is able to fulfill its mission to “support those who operate, improve 
and maintain public works and infrastructure through advocacy, education and member 
engagement.”  With the challenges we face in our communities and Nation, your support will 
provide invaluable resources for advancing quality of life for all. Having served on these national 
committees myself, I know that all communities ultimately benefit from the contributions of our 
volunteer leaders. Make sure you ask Kealy Dedman to keep you updated on the Leadership and 
Management Committee work being done! 

Thank you again for your support.  If you have any questions, please contact APWA Staff 
Liaison, Matt Harper, at (800) 848-APWA, ext. 5220 or mharper@apwa.net. 

Warm regards, 

W. Gary Losier, P Eng
APWA President 2023-2024
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August 14, 2023
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